
 

 

Covid-19 Statement 

 

Dear valued customers, following recent 

developments we want to assure all our customers 

that we are continuing to adhere to all guidelines 

from the HSE and the Government. The safety of 

our customers, employees and suppliers remains 

our priority and as such we are aligning our 

procedures and continuing to adhere to proactive 

measures. We wish to thank all our customers and 

staff for their co-operation and understanding 

during this time as we continue to extend our 

welcome to you.  

 

From all the team at Tallaght Cross Hotel 

 


